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CONGRATULATIONS!! 
 

Your child is now a part of the Young Voices 2026 choir!! 
 
This is a wonderful opportunity to be a part of a very big event. It involves rehearsals, multiple 
schools, and a performance in front of a large audience at the O2. Whilst we welcome every child 
to participate in this amazing experience, we do have to put safeguarding and behaviour as a 
priority over participation. We want all children to fully take part, engage and enjoy the experience, 
which means that if any behaviour within school or during rehearsals causes a safeguarding 
concern, risks the enjoyment of others or is not inline with our expectations, children may be told 
they can no longer take part. 
 
Rehearsals will start on Wednesday 10th September after school, finishing at 4:30pm. Your 
child is welcome to bring a small snack with them. The children have been given lyric sheets to 
keep at home to use for practicing in their own time. 
 
The two links below will take you to the Young Voices website for further information/FAQs 
 
https://youngvoices.co.uk/parents-and-carers 
 
https://youngvoices.co.uk/faqs 
 
Here is the link which will allow you to sign up (as a parent/carer, and your child separately) to the 
Music Room where you will be able to access all the rehearsal resources. 
 
https://yvmusicroom.com/auth/parent/login 
 
There are also playlists available on Apple Music, Spotify and Amazon Music, just search Young 
Voices 2026. 
 
You will be able to order audience tickets and t-shirts via the website. These will be sent to the 
school in due course. 
Tickets will be emailed to you, so please ensure we have the correct contact details. I will hand 
out t-shirts on the day of the concert before we leave for the O2. 
 
Further information will be sent out in due course. 
If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Mrs Jackson 
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